Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
ILAGAN

Ho of the Governor

MEMORANDUM No._18

Series of 2015

FOR : ALL MUNICIPALICITY LGUs
ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES
ALL SCHOOLS
MEMBERS OF THE PRIVATE SECTOR

FROM : us DYl
SUBJECT : As Stated
DATE : 25 March 2015

Consistent with policy, the Provincial Government of Isabela (PGl) is joining the rest of the world
in observing Earth Hour 2015 on Saturday, 28 MARCH 2015 from 8:30 pm to 9:30 pm. This is
the contribution of the province to the campaign against Global Warming and the promotion of
a low-carbon lifestyle.

Hence, the PGI is enjoining all local chief executives, Provincial Government employees, and
members of the private sector to support Earth Hour by switching off lights and any object that
consumes electricity or fuel on the above-stated date and time.

Your support in this undertaking will help PGl achieve the Province of Isabela’s objective to
impress upon the international community a strong stance for the preservation and protection
of Mother Earth.

Thank you.
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